
County of Monterey

Board Report

Board of Supervisors
Chambers

168 W. Alisal St., 1st Floor
Salinas, CA 93901

Correspondence:

1.  Letter dated January 22, 2018 from Norman C. Groot, Executive Director, Farm Bureau Monterey
Re:  Seawater Intrusion in Salinas Valley Groundwater Basin

2.  Letter dated January 17, 2018 from Erik J. Malvick, Acting Chief, Design Engineering Branch, Division of
Safety of Dams, Department of Water Resources
Re:  San Antonio Dam, No. 1008.002, Monterey County

3.  Letter dated January 10, 2018 from Frank L. Blackett, P.E., Regional Engineer, Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission, Office of Energy Projects
Re:  Sixth Independent Consultant’s Safety Inspection Report for Nacimiento Dam (Comments have been
redacted under FERC Order No. 630 and the Homeland Security Presidential Directive regarding critical
infrastructure.)

4.  Letter dated January 24, 2018 to John Paasch, Branch Chief, Department of Water Resources
Re:  Grant Application for Statewide Flood Emergency Response Program

File #: WRAG 18-013, Version: 1

County of Monterey Printed on 4/27/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

